
 

Litter-less Lunch-Love the Earth Day 

Take the Pledge! 

January 30th  

(In event of school closing, February 6
th

 is the make up date) 

On January 30th, the Interboro School District Staff and Students will 

participate in a Litter-Less Lunch Day.  

Reduce waste in the cafeteria on this day by packing a lunch with the least amount of trash as possible.  

Pack with This… Not That… 
Pack in a recyclable bag or 

lunchbox 

No plastic bags or brown bags 

Thermos or reusable water bottle Drinks in a plastic bottle or carton 

Use a reusable container for 

snacks 

Individual bags of snacks 

A reusable sandwich container Tinfoil or plastic wrap 

A reusable fork or spoon Plastic utensils 

Piece of fruit Pre-packaged fruits 

 

Buying lunch from the cafeteria? You can participate, too! 

Select the Litter-less Lunch choice on January 30th! 

Participants may take a break from the school uniform and wear blue or 

green to show their love of the earth! 


